
Chef's Ham It Up

Pancake Breakfast
A Sellout

Pancake Breakfast
Great Fellowship



Congratulations Floyd Boze
50 Years Perfect Attendance



Da Hat!

A new fixture at this year's Space Center Rotary luncheons is Da Hat, which
brings in money for charity and spices up our meetings. By dropping a
donation into Da Hat, a member or guest can make an announcement, tell his
or her latest good or bad news, even a funny story. Da Hat brings in about $10
per meeting or $500 plus per year, which goes to differernt worthwhile
charities. This year, the fund will go to the literacy campaign.



Enjoying the RNASA Gala

Shrimporee 1998 - Best Ever!



Kids Enjoying the
Moment

Fellowship and
Fun in Scotland

Christmas Afgans
on Display at

Harrisburg Bank
with President and

Rotarian
Mike Cornet



Santa Clapp of Space Center
Rotary Selling Afgans at

Seabrook Back Bay Market

Space Center Rotary's
Christmas Party -

A Great Show!


